Are you graduating in 
Fall/Spring/Summer 2005?

The LGBTA Student Resource Center is Hosting the Annual

Lavender Graduation Ceremony

The Lavender Graduation Ceremony will be held in April 16th, 2004 from 6pm-8pm at the Hilton Garden in State College.  The ceremony will include a dinner, speakers, entertainment, and recognition of Penn State University LGBT graduates who are interested in participating. Semi-formal attire is recommended.  

If you are interested in participating, please stop by the Center in 101 Boucke and get more information and an application form.

